
Phantom Vettes 

September 8, 2015 Meeting Minutes 

Meeting opened at Leo’s on Remcon Circle by President Mary Mathis at 
7pm. 

Twenty three members were present, plus two representatives from the 
Wounded Warriors Project. 

Officer’s reports: 

Secretary’s Report:  Previous month’s minutes were posted on the web-
site, reviewed and approved by membership. 

Treasurer’s Report: Becky gave the financials from the previous month 
along with the current balance in the club’s account. 

Governor’s Report: Dave mentioned there is a third quarters governors 
meeting October 10th and 11th.  October 24th Phantom Vettes will hold the 
Ken Daby Mission Valley Rally. 

Club members that had won awards at the Ken Daby Great Summer Es-
cape were Geno third place , Mike and Lupe won first place other results 
are posted on our website. Congratulations to all those that participated. 

Webmaster Report: John Bishop please send any photos you would like 
posted to John, also any items you may want to buy or sell as he will post 
them on the website. Great job on the awesome website John. 

Upcoming Events: 

* Last Ice Cream Social of the summer will be September 13th at the Dairy 
Queen on Montana and McRae meet at 6pm. 

* October 2nd and 3rd.  Early Times Car Club will host the Annual Rod Run 
to Ruidoso. This year is the Year of the Corvette, register early to save a 
little money and show off those Corvettes.  Joe Mathis has made a trophy 
for the Rod Run Car Show. 



Also the breakfast and club monthly meeting has been cancelled in     
Ruidoso due to time constraints, however, the board of directors will hold 
a meeting while in Ruidoso to discuss the annual banquet. 

* November 14th Dinner at Cattleman’s has been changed to Joe and Mary 
Mathis’ home; times and details coming. Please check the website for fur-
ther information. All those in attendance will be grilling their own steaks 
and a provide a side dish to share. 

* Please go to our website to view all NCCC events in the Road Runner Re-
gion. 

Open Forum: 

* Two representatives from the Wounded Warrior Project were present to 
accept a donation from the club from moneys raised in raffling off a quilt 
made by Dave Minton. Mary and Dave presented a monetary donation to 
Lieutenant Colonel Carter and Command Sergeant Major Reid in the form 
of a check to them. Dave made another quilt which he displayed during 
the meeting with all the branches of the services honored to donate to 
the Wounded Warriors, which they may choose to raffle, donate or dis-
play. 

* The Club also voted that the Wounded Warrior Project would be the 
charity to receive the proceeds from the Ken Daby Great Summer Escape 
proceeds. Dave mentioned we will have to look at dates for next year’s 
Great Summer Escape as National has a convention the third week of July 
2016. 

* September Birthday’s 

Jean Kirkpatrick 

Pam Heitz 

Mary Mathis 

Butch Sosa 

* Next Meeting: October 13th at Great American on Mesa Hills. 

Meeting Adjourned at 7:50pm. 


